
March 15, 2017 

 

Please support this bill.  I live next door to an organic farmer who grows produce.  We grow 

Christmas trees without chemicals, and our gardens are that way too for more than 35 years.  We 

also sell eggs by chickens who have free range over 4 acres. 

Thank you, 

Lucy DeFranco 

Ashland, Oregon 

 


